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I am Nancy low. I live at 619 Carter Ct, Missoula MT 59801. 
Please read letter by jo neck because it covers all area. We 
are a 55 and older wonderful community. I was told when I 
bought my house that the field behind me was would probably 
be developed but we were the last high density housing 
project allowed. I would add only one comment to jo beck’s 
letter. None of these high density developments are in 
rattlesnake or grant creek. Is that because the rich people live 
there and we are considered not as good? We are a retired 
community with part of our retirement invested in our home. 
This proposal will severely devalue my house. We need a lot 
of housing in Missoula but please don’t let greed by 
developers influence your decision. Nancy low 
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